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30th July, 2025

Audit of Sharps Waste
Dear Colleagues,
Following on from our audit of sharps waste across the Board, we would like to take a moment to thank you for your participation. We have collated feedback and reviewed our contract with Rentokil to set up a better service going forward. 

Rentokil will be undertaking a mass uplift of all existing sharps waste bins in the next few weeks so that we can start our new contract afresh. You will receive your new bins in this period and a new collection schedule will be put in place.

I would like to highlight that any sharps waste should NOT be returned to the GP surgery for disposal. We have a contract with Rentokil for sharps waste upheaval. 

If you come across any capacity issues in the new contract, please contact the CPS Office nhsh.cpsoffice@nhs.scot and we will review your waste package. 

Kind Regards,

Eleanor Rose

Community Pharmacy Business Manager
